
       Contact the Erie County Bar Association's Lawyer Referral & 
Information Service at 814-459-4411.



      Follow the same steps you would in choosing a 
doctor or dentist.  If you do not know a lawyer, ask for 
a recommendation from someone in whom you have 
confidence.  You also can utilize the Lawyer Referral & 
Information Service for Erie, Pennsylvania by calling 
814-459-4411.  Remember that when you have a legal 
problem you should go to a lawyer.  Be wary of advice 
and opinions from people who are not lawyers.  They do 
not have the expertise and training to help you with your 
matter.


